
Burtle Parish Council  Summary 1st August 2018 

Highways Cllrs are pleased to see that all of the barbed wire at Godwin’s site has now been removed 

and replaced with stock fencing.  

Godwin’s site Cllrs were pleased to learn that the Senior Enforcement Officer at Mendip has visited 

the site and that she has stressed to the SWWP the urgency of the formal application for a 

Certificate of Lawful Existing Use (CLEUD) which was promised some eight months ago. This will 

enable the process of determining whether the activity on the site is lawful to proceed. 

Burtle Inn  Councillors understand that the agents have informed Sedgemoor Planning Office that 

the new application for the whole of the site will be submitted soon and the work that has been 

carried out since the Enforcement notice was issued was to secure the site.   

Speedwatch signs The County Traffic Engineer has returned to work and has approved the proposed 

locations for the signs. Councillors agreed to the purchase of the signs at the cost quoted. 

Facebook was raised and Cllrs confirmed that the Burtle Village Hall and Community Noticeboard 

Facebook site is run by villagers and is not affiliated to the Parish Council in any way. There is a 

Parish Council page on the Burtle website with details of members together with a contact form for 

matters that are relevant to the Parish Council. Members of the village are welcome to attend Parish 

Council meetings which are held on the first Wednesday of each month in the Village Hall.  

Date and time of next meeting Wednesday 5th September at 7.30pm in the Village Hall 

 

 


